
School Reopening Opinion 14th May 20 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am writing to you to ask your opinion on whether you would be happy to send your child to school 

if we reopen for a phased return in June. 
 

I am currently in the process of writing Risk Assessments and an Action Plan and I do think it is very 
important that I know your feelings about the situation. Your opinions are very important to this plan 

and I will share my plans with you as they are formulated. I am not yet certain what 
a phased return will look like as it is dependent upon space and available staffing etc 

 

I am going to send you a text message and if you could just 
reply today answering Yes or No then I can get an idea of your thoughts at this moment in time. I 

will not hold you to your initial answer today as you can obviously change your mind the nearer we 
get to the proposed date. I would just like a general idea for now. 

 

Many thanks for your support and please do reply to the text message so that I 
understand how you are feeling. 

 
With prayers, 

 
 

 

 
 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 

Rackhouse Road 
Northern Moor 

Manchester 
M23 0BW 

 

t: 0161 998 4126 
e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 

w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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